
COBRAS CLUB NEWSLETTER 

July 11, 2012 

 
Secretary Lynn Fehr called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm at Sapp 

Brother Family Restaurant. 

 Secretary Lynn Fehr read the June 6, 2012 minutes.  Harold 
Zimmerman made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Keith 

Paskewitz seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

 Treasurer Dale Parker gave the Treasurer’s report. He paid $60.28 
to mount the 3 point blade on the tractor.  John Ord made a motion to 

accept the Treasurer’s Report.  The motion was seconded and carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 There was no Old Business. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Dale Parker gave a report on how to operate the 3 point blade for 

grading the club road.  He explained in detail the required changes so the 
tractor could pull it.  Dale stated he tested it on his own driveway. 

 Dale asked for permission to purchase a new battery for the tractor.  

A motion was made for Dale to purchase a battery for $50.14 plus tax.  
John Ord seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

 Dale brought a partially built kit of an Easy Fly ARF Kit and 

engine that was left in the club building.  It was decided to hold the kit 
for six months. 

 With no further business John Ord made a motion to adjourn at 

7:55 pm.  The motion was seconded and carried. 

 

Lynn Fehr 

Secretary 

 


